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FALL DIRECT APPEAL DRIVE

Dear Cherry Chase Family,

Cherry Chase PTA is asking for your support for our Direct Appeal drive. This fundraiser helps
us support classroom instruction and run programs throughout the school year. Donate to the
Cherry Chase PTA and support your school!

Your contributions support every student at school with these great programs:

Hands-on science program

Teacher funds to support teaching materials and student supplies

Field trips, assemblies, and special in class programs

School wide events such as Fall Festival, Diwali, Lunar New Year, & International Night
Library funds for school and classroom libraries

Technology material support such as teaching software

Summer playdates, yearbook, Golden Shoe awards, art contests, garden activities, 5th
Grade Promotion Celebration, parent leadership, and more!

HOW YOU CAN HELP

We request a donation of $160 for each student, but any amount is appreciated.
Remember, your donation is spent at Cherry Chase and is 100% tax-deductible**
Many companies have generous matching programs for both money AND time and
can match retroactively! Check with your employer.

#GivingTuesday Class Challenge - We will recognize and reward the classroom with
the most participation. All classrooms with >90% participation will win prizes.

HOW TO CONTRIBUTE

1.

By PayPal, Venmo, or credit card: Visit us at
www.cherrychasepta.org/donate or use this QR Code --->

By check: Fill out the form on the back and drop it in the office or
mail it to Cherry Chase PTA, Attention: VP Development, 1138
Heatherstone Way, Sunnyvale, CA 94087

Through your donor advised fund: Use our FEIN 94-6171785 or
address. The name usually listed in these databases is PTA
California Congress of Parents Teachers & Students Inc. As long DONATE HERE
as the correct FEIN is used, the funds will reach us.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Kristen Kurimoto, PTA President, president@cherrychasepta.org
Nithya Raghupathy, Development VP, development@cherrychasepta.org

**Cherry Chase PTA s a federally tax-exempt organization. All contributions are tax-deductible to the full extent permitted by law
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Cherry Chase PTA Makes It Happen

2023-2024 Cherry Chase PTA Spending
($210,596)

Other Insurance, CAPTA dues,
(Yearbook, Communications, Fees,
Equipment, Taxes, $8,153

Garden etc.),
$10,063 1

Fundraising
(Including
Walkathon
Event), $14,

Special Events
(Fall Festival,
Lunar New
Year, etc.),
$22,425

Return this form with your check payable to “"CCPTA” to the school office. Drop it in the PTA lock box.

PARENT(S) PTA DONATION
Donation Amount: $
First Name Last Name Suggested donation is $160/student
Home Address PTA MEMBERSHIP

I/We would like to join the PTA
[ s10/individual dues

city State Zip [J $15/family dues
Phone Number Email

STUDENT(S) PAYMENT
First Name Last Name Teacher Total: $

(PTA donation + membership dues)

Check #
Make check payable to “CCPTA”




